June 2, 2016
Councillor Alan Ho, City of Markham
Dear Councillor Ho,

Re : Rain Shelter Appeal at Ashton Meadow Park

We are a group of residents living in the area of Woodbine and 16™ Avenue, and quite a number

of us are seniors in our retirement.

We have been doing regular morning exercise at the Ashton Meadow Park (N-E corner of
Woodbine / Calvert) for some time. Due to the lack of shelter at the park, we deoTottrare-ae—At
—Hrres=we=aiso have to abruptly stop our exercise when rain suddenly pours. These cause much

hardship and inconvenience to us.

We sincerely ask for your kind support to make the request on our behalves to the City of

Markham to build a shelter at the park, which is a common facility at most of other park areas.
Yours Sincerely,

Paradise Senior Association of Markham
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